
May 28, 2019 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. May 28, 

2019 adjourned from May 21, 2019. 

Present: Supervisors Jensvold, Stensrud, and Durby 

Absent:  

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the May 21, 2019 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda for 

May 28, 2019.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary Roads including Rogness 

Brothers moved to second bridge. Mitch Baum sent a letter to the Engineer’s office 

discussing upgrading 440th Street from a level A road to a level B road.   

 Meinders reminded the Board he asked they deny this Resolution.  On a motion 

by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to approve the following 

Resolution.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.  



 

 



Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed Drainage District matters. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the payroll claims.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. June 4, 2019. 

 
      
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


